
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 028 (20-21) 

 

8th September, 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 

 

Re: Hockey Team Training 2022-23 

The Hockey Team will train throughout the school year. As a member of the team, your child is 

required to attend the training sessions. These sessions aim at boosting the physical capacity and team 

spirit of the team members as well as preparing them for competitions. The training sessions will take 

place regularly on Saturday mornings throughout the year starting on September 17th. If there are any 

extra training sessions, you and your son will be informed.  

Day of training Every Saturday morning 

(There will be no training on days when school special events, holidays or 

examination are held.) 

Venue St. Louis School Football Pitch  

If there is an opportunity to use the Happy Valley Hockey Pitch, you will be 

duly notified.  

Time 
8:30 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. (Saturdays)  

Teacher 

Advisors 
Ms Mayura Kim ROBERTS & Mr. LO King Yeung 

     

Training is compulsory for all team members. Your child does not need to wear the school PE 

uniform, but should ensure he wears the appropriate sports attire and brings enough water to remain 

hydrated. Your child’s active participation and punctual attendance are highly appreciated. Students 

should go to the venue by themselves. If a student cannot attend any training session for any reason, he 

should inform the coach or teacher-in-charge at least one day in advance.  

To participate in the training sessions, your child should fulfill the vaccine pass requirements for 

entering the scheduled premises and comply with the Health Protection Measures for Schools issued by 

the Education Bureau. 

 

Please sign the reply slip below and return it to Ms. ROBERTS (Mayura Kim) on or before 13th 

September, 2022.  

                                                                  

                                                                Yours faithfully, 

(Ms. ROBERTS) 

                                                                 for Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Hockey Team Training (2022-2022) 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

I have read and noted the content of the circular No. 028 (22-23), and I will remind my child  

______________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) to attend the training sessions on time. 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Emergency Contact Number : ______________________ 

Date : ______________________ 

Circular No. 028 (22-23) 


